Central Intelligence Agency

Washington, D.C. 20505

5 December 2017

Mr. Michael Best
MuckRock News

DEPT MR 26468

411A Highland Avenue
Somerville, MA 02144-2516

Reference: F-2017-01414
Dear Mr. Best:

This is a final response to your appeal, received on 19 June 2017, to the Agency Release
Panel (ARP) from your request for records under the Freedom of Information Act.

The ARP carefully considered your petition and determined that the appeal should be
granted in full. As the Executive Secretary of the ARP, 1 am the CIA official responsible

for informing you of the appellate determination, described more fully in what follows.

As a result of searches reasonably calculated to locate records responsive to your request,
the enclosed document was located which may be released in full.

Sincerely,

Allison Fong
Executive Secretary
Agency Release Panel

Enclosures




